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Tuesday 5th January 2021 
King Edwin Primary School – Critical Worker allocation  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience today. As you can imagine, it has been rather hectic…but we are getting there eventually. Please 

continue to be patient and try not to bombard our office and other communication avenues with questions as this has 

considerably hindered our operation today . 

 

All critical worker familes will by now have completed the form sent out yesterday requesting information about their 

occupation. In all cases, it is necessary to ask parents for evidence of their occupation however, this is not something that 

we particularly want to have to do.  

 

The forms attached in this link are for children of critical worker parents only. Please complete the forms by indicating the 

days in which your child will be attending our critical worker provision.  There are two forms that will cover the rest of this 

week and the whole of next week. 

 

Wednesday 6th January – Friday 8th January 2021 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-gp3sTAYn4aNOnKuwc4bSf-

ZUOFNGUVBRWDRMRVdJM0RQRlRKQkg0UTRIRS4u  

 

Monday 11th January – 15th January 2021 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-gp3sTAYn4aNOnKuwc4bSf-

ZUN1daSERISTU4T0w4MElHTzFaMVRaS1FWRy4u  

 

Please only send your child if absolutely necessary and not simply because it is available. We want to offer a safe provision 

and this can only be achieved if numbers in school remain low.   

 

We have over 100 'critical worker' families across our school.  Whilst it is legally acceptable for children to attend when 

only one parent is classified as a critical worker, it is not morally appropriate to do so.  This is especially pertinent if there 

is an alternative available such as a parent that is still at home and able to supervise remote learning. 

 

This form will be sent out every Thursday to allocate spaces for the following Monday.  Children should attend for the full 

day as it becomes too complicated when parents are collecting at different points in the day.  

 

Only in emergency situations will we be accepting adhoc requests for provision.  

 

Please understand that whilst I wholeheartedly want to educate children face to face in our wonderful school, we 

want to make sure that every family is kept safe. This is our highest priority. 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your continued support,  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  
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